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SYNOPSIS - 

 

The City Engineer recommends a time extension with Cramer & 

Associates, Inc. (Robert Cramer, President, 990 N.E. 44th Avenue, 

Des Moines, Iowa, 50313) of 64 calendar days for the Martin Luther 

King, Jr. Parkway Storm Sewer Pump Station at S.W. 14th Street 

contract. If the time extension is approved by City Council, the revised 

contract completion date will be June 18, 2002. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT -  

 

None. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION - 

 

Approval. 

 

 

BACKGROUND - 
 

Delays were experienced at the start-up of the project due to design 

changes to improve the constructability and operation and 

maintenance of the pump station. The pump station was moved to 

avoid potential safety problems associated with removing the pumps 

in the proximity of overhead high voltage power lines. The separation 

distance between the pump station and the existing railroad spur to the 

south was increased to improve the constructability. The redesign of 

the pump station delayed the start of construction on this project. 

 

 


